
STAY	AT	HOME,	STAY	SAFE,	PROTECT	THE	NHS	
As	we	are	operating	with	a	very	limited	number	of	staff	and	we	are	all	trying	to	support	the	worldwide	intervention	to	
reduce	the	spread	of	Covid-19	disease,	I	am	appealing	to	key	worker	parents	to	only	request	a	school	place	if	you	are	
currently	working	in	a	role	that	is	absolutely	critical		to	the	Covid-19	response	and	you	have	no	other	child	care.		

The	government	has	specifically	stated	that:	

	‘if	it	is	possible	for	children	to	be	at	home,	then	they	should	be.’	
If	you	have	other	suitable	childcare	within	your	household	or	a	household	that	your	child	is	still	visiting	(for	example,	
if	you	are	separated	-	the	other	carer’s	home),	then	children	should	stay	at	home	or	in	the	other	household.	

If	you	or	your	partner	are	working	from	home	then	your	child	should	stay	at	home.	

Please	complete	the	form	below	by	ticking	the	appropriate	days	that	you	require	essential	child	care	in	order	to	fulfil	
your	critical	role.		

Name	of	Child______________________________________________________________________	

Year	Group________________________________________________________________________	

Parent	/Carer’s	name	1:___________________________	Telephone	Contact:___________________	

Occupation________________________________________________________________________	

Name	and	Address	of	Employer:________________________________________________________	

Parent	/Carer’s	name	2:__________________________	Telephone	Contact:____________________	

Occupation________________________________________________________________________	

Name	and	Address	of	Employer________________________________________________________	

I	confirm	that	I	am	not	working	from	home:	________	(please	tick	as	appropriate)	

I	require	essential	childcare	on	the	following	dates:	

	

	

	

If	your	child	has	a	temperature	and/or	a	cough	do	not	send	them	to	school.	

Contactless	temperature	checks	of	all	children	will	be	made	regularly	at	school.	If	a	child’s	temperature	is	above	37.8	
then	they	must	stay	at	home.	

Please	return	the	form	before	12pm	Thursday	30th	April	to	admin@sacredheart-jun.manchester.sch.uk	

All	future	booking	forms	can	be	downloaded	from	the	school	website.	www.sacredheartschool-gorton.org.uk	

Monday	4th	May	 Tuesday	5th	May	 Wednesday	6th	May	 Thursday	7th	May	

	 	 	 	


